

Protecting, Maintaining and Improving the Health of All Minnesotans

Electronically Delivered May 4, 2022

Administrator St Therese Of Woodbury LLC 7555 Bailey Road Woodbury, MN 55129

RE: CCN: 245632

Cycle Start Date: March 2, 2022

Dear Administrator:

On May 4, 2022, the Minnesota Departments of Health and Public Safety completed a revisit to verify that your facility had achieved and maintained compliance. Based on our review, we have determined that your facility has achieved substantial compliance; therefore no remedies will be imposed.

Feel free to contact me if you have questions.

Melissa Poepping, Compliance Analyst

Federal Enforcement | Health Regulation Division

Minnesota Department of Health

M. Pris

P.O. Box 64900

Saint Paul, Minnesota 55164-0970

Phone: 651-201-4117

Email: melissa.poepping@state.mn.us



Protecting, Maintaining and Improving the Health of All Minnesotans

Electronically delivered May 4, 2022 CMS Certification Number (CCN): 245632

Administrator St Therese Of Woodbury LLC 7555 Bailey Road Woodbury, MN 55129

Dear Administrator:

The Minnesota Department of Health assists the Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS) by surveying skilled nursing facilities and nursing facilities to determine whether they meet the requirements for participation. To participate as a skilled nursing facility in the Medicare program or as a nursing facility in the Medicaid program, a provider must be in substantial compliance with each of the requirements established by the Secretary of Health and Human Services found in 42 CFR part 483, Subpart B.

Based upon your facility being in substantial compliance, we are recommending to CMS that your facility be recertified for participation in the Medicare and Medicaid program.

Effective April 29, 2022 the above facility is certified for:

56 Skilled Nursing Facility/Nursing Facility Beds

Your facility's Medicare approved area consists of all 56 skilled nursing facility beds.

You should advise our office of any changes in staffing, services, or organization, which might affect your certification status. If, at the time of your next survey, we find your facility to not be in substantial compliance your Medicare and/or Medicaid provider agreement may be subject to non-renewal or termination.

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Melissa Poepping, Compliance Analyst

Federal Enforcement | Health Regulation Division

Minnesota Department of Health

Mighing

P.O. Box 64900

Saint Paul, Minnesota 55164-0970

Phone: 651-201-4117

Email: melissa.poepping@state.mn.us